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Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 
 

Hey Seahawks!! AVID's Annual Toys for Tots Drive has begun!! Look for the Toys for 

Tots box in your AP class this week!! The class that donates the most NEW AND 

UNWRAPPED TOYS, will win a sweet treat from AVID Club!! You can donate your toy 

starting now until Dec. 14th!  

 

Attention all Standley Student Athletes!  You have until this Friday to sign up for Soccer 

and Volleyball, as tryouts will start next Tuesday & Thursday from 3:15 – 4:45 p.m.  See 

Mr. Hartman at Lunchtime if you have any questions! 

 

Hey Seahawks!! Who wants to go Ice-Skating?!!! Grab some friends or come by yourself 

and meet new friends to the UTC Ice-Skating rink this December 13! The bus will leave 

Standley @ 1pm SHARP to take us to UTC and we will return at 5:15pm! Get your 

permission slip in the office! Bring your SIGNEND permission slip and money to the 

Financial Clerk BEFORE DECEMBER 11!! $25 cost includes bus, ticket and skate rental! 

Tickets are limited so act fast!!! 

 

Have a Wintery Wednesday! 


